
 

 

Wooroloo Bushfire Recovery ~ Upcoming Events 
 

Wooroloo Connect 
We’ve got the kettle on in the Hall, pop in to catch up with neighbours plus access information 
from the Shire of Mundaring and other service providers – such as Department of Communities 
and Youth Focus.  Bring the kids, they can investigate the 'toys 'n' games' box or find a quiet 
corner for homework. 
• Fortnightly on Thursday’s (13 & 27 May / 10 & 24 June) 
• 3pm to 5pm, Wooroloo Hall 
• Hosted by the Shire of Mundaring 
 

And, hopefully, COMING SOON – Tuesday’s 8.30am to 4.30pm. 
 

Monthly Update & Dinner 
Bushfire affected residents are invited to come along to connect with their community, share 
stories, and hear important recovery updates. 

 Second Thursday of the month (13 May / 10 June) 

 6pm to 7.30pm, Percy Cullen Oval 

 Hosted by Gidge Rec Club & City of Swan, meal provided by Bendigo Bank & Parky Care 
 

Does your brain feel hijacked? 
Psychologist, Glenda Winney, and Clinical Nurse, Jodi Henderson, share some insights into 
what happens to your brain when trauma is experienced. 

 Friday 28 May, 6.30pm 

 Ag Hall, Gidgegannup Showgrounds, 2171 Toodyay Road 
 

From Our Garden To Yours 
Generous gardeners all around WA have been propagating, prepping and donating 100s of 
wonderful plants to help WA bushfire affected families to re-green their gardens. 

 Saturday 12 June, 9am to 3pm 

 Gidgegannup (address upon registration) 

 Register via 0415 502 670 / WAGardenersBR@gmail.com   
 

Dr Rob Gordon Presentation 
Clinical & Trauma Psychologist, Dr Gordon, talks through how best to support yourself and 
others during this challenging period. 

 Sunday 13 June, 10am to Midday 

 Wooroloo Hall 

 RSVP for catering purposes to WA_RECOVERY@redcross.org.au  
 

Community Led Activities 
If you hear of a community-led Wooroloo Bushfire Recovery event or activity, or have any ideas 
relating to bushfire recovery please contact the Shire of Mundaring’s Project Officer Community 
Recovery via karendore@mundaring.wa.gov.au or 0448 245 086. 

13 May 2021 

 

Shire of Mundaring respectfully acknowledges the Whadjuk people of the 
Noongar Nation, who are the traditional custodians of this land.  We 
acknowledge Elders past, present and emerging and respect their continuing 
culture and the contribution they make to the region. 
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